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May 9 - Home and School Mtg.
6:30 p.m.

May 10 - Fred Fox Visits (Terry's
brother)

May 22 - Victoria Day SCHOOLS
CLOSED

May 31 - Rain barrel orders due

June 2 - Kindergarten picnic

June 2 - Sports day K -1 PM             
- Gr 2 AM

June 23 - Last Day for Students
(ECVS & EAMS only)

 
PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE IMPORTANT

DATES

MOM
WAS

RIGHT...
SPARE
SOCKS
ARE A
GOOD
IDEA!




April was an exciting month filled with learning and having fun! We
appreciated the outstanding attendance of our families at our student-led
conferences. Thank you for coming out to support your child's learning and

celebrate their successes. We were very proud of our bee inquiry project
and the captivating displays highlighted in the gym. 



Throughout the month, we had many wonderful opportunities for our

students. Our grade 2s enjoyed watching the Royal Winnipeg Ballet at the
Glesby Centre. We met our goal for Jump Rope for Heart and our kids got

to duct tape some staff to the gym wall! Our grade 3s and 4s have been
involved in a noon hour basketball program which runs three days a week.

We held a successful Morden Chocolate's fundraiser with our Home and
School Association. We finished off the month with PAWS presentations in
grade 1 classrooms and an awesome Spring Dance hosted by the Home and

School Association. 



This month we are excited to be hosting Fred Fox, brother to Terry Fox who
will be presenting to our entire school. We will have the Seed Survivor

trailer on site to teach students all about agriculture We also have Chris
Boschman presenting Everybody is an athlete to all grades in physical

education. 



Teachers are preparing for upcoming June field trips. Parents will be
approached to volunteer where needed. Criminal record checks are

required to attend field trips. Simply call or stop by the office to get a
criminal record letter and take the letter to the local RCMP station to get

cleared to volunteer. 



There are many upcoming changes for both ÉCVS and ÉAMS. We will do our
best to keep you informed as we get new information. Mr. Doyle Moar and

Mrs. Suzanne Calder have recently been hired as the new principal and
vice principal of Crescentview School for 2023-2024. 



T. Vanstone

Principal/Directrice



WATCH OUT MOM AND DAD...YOU'VE GOT COMPETITION AT THE
CAMPGROUND THIS SUMMER!

Grade 3-4 Musical:

The grades 3 and 4 students are busy preparing for their performance of
“It’s Saturday!” This musical is about all the things kids do on a
Saturday, like watching cartoons, having piano lessons, football and
hockey games, and sleepovers. The students will be performing “It’s
Saturday” on Tuesday, June 13 at 1:30 pm in the school gym. We can’t
wait to share our awesome show with you!




It'sIt's
SaturdaySaturday



Safety
doesn't
take a

holiday!





Practicing our bus
evacuations now

that field trip
season will soon be

here!



Need to send money to school? Etransfer us at: ecvsschool@plpsd.net

Calling all ÉCVS catchment and French Immersion children
born in 2018!  

If you have a child or
know of one that will

be attending
ÉCVS this fall, please

fill out an online
registration form or
drop into the office

anytime.



C A R D

SALE
IN ÉCVS OFFICE NOW

$30 FOR 32 CARDS

raising funds for the accessibility path






